
   

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am pleased to provide you with the following details regarding our excursion to the Golden Bay Foreshore for tree 
planting activities on Thursday 9 June. 
 
This excursion has been planned to provide an opportunity for students to participate in planting activities to conserve 
the coastal environment.  They will learn the Indigenous names for plants and the cultural significance of the area.   
 
Class groups will be transported to and from the Golden Bay Foreshore by bus.  The cost per student for the bus is 
$2.00. 
 
Location of the event:  Golden Bay Foreshore Park and dunes.  Marillana Drive Golden Bay. 
 
Number of students attending the excursion: 102. 
 
2.3 Year 5 9.30 – 10.30am. 
2.4 Year 6 10.45 – 11.45am. 
2.1 Year 4/5 12.00 – 1.00pm. 
2.2 Year 4 1.15 – 2.15pm. 
 
Members of the supervisory team are: Russell Newbound, Stewart Lillico, Adam O’Connor, Karina Magill and Trina 
Clayton.  Parents are welcome to come along and assist with the tree planting.  Please complete the section on the 
consent form if you would like to be involved. 
 
Activities to be undertaken:  Planting a variety of native plant species at the foreshore dunes.   
 
Special clothing or other items required: Students will need to be in full school uniform including their school hat.  They 
must wear closed in footwear.  Please ensure your child has wet weather gear if the weather is inclement.  Students are 
permitted to bring their own gardening gloves if required.  Students will need to bring a water bottle.   
 
Contact arrangements during the excursion:  Please contact the school on 9583 8800. 
 
Please return the attached Consent Form by Friday 3 June.  Thank you. 
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